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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL AND HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL
The Junior School Disco events are happening next week!

For Kindy to Year 2, they are having their Disco during the College day as a fun introduction to this
style of event. We look forward to seeing them learn some classic dance moves and find their
groove! The Years 3 to 6 Disco events are happening after school and I have heard the excitement
in the air from students as I walk through the playground. It is gearing up to be a much
anticipated event!

The students will have the opportunity to dance with their friends and make fond memories of
their time in the Junior School. It is a very special and exciting moment for our students to have a
childhood memory of having fun while on College grounds! It is very novel for them.

I’ve attended many school disco events over my career as a teacher and my heart does soar to
see the pure joy on the students’ faces. They dance, laugh and connect with one another as the
disco lights are flashing and their favourite song is playing. What fun!

I want to thank you for the strong attendance at our Parent Teacher interviews this week. These
conversations strengthen partnership and we are a community that values positive partnerships
with families. As we go into the holiday break please take time to recharge, relax and enjoy the
time as a family.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2



Every generous act and every perfect gift is from above, coming down from the
Father of lights; with Him there is no variation or shadow cast by turning.
James 1:17

Mrs Sandy Wheeler
Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School
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